
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
 
 
 

1800E3-MTU 
MARK C. ALLEN 
4575 NANTUCKET DRIVE 
REDDING, CA   96001 
 
 
Re:  Facility ID: 130176 
        KVTU-LP, LOS ANGELES, CA 
        MARK C. ALLEN 
        BDISDVL-20071109ACH 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application. 
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed 
facility does not comply with the Commission’s minor application 
rules. Specifically, the proposal shows no 74 DBU contour 
overlap with licensed facility (BLTVL-20070716AAT). 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment 
to resolve 74 DBU contour overlap problem within (30) days from 
the date of this letter. If not so amended, your application 
will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Associate Chief 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 

  


